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Hi neighbors:

At about noon on Sunday a home on Westlyn was broken into and a number of
items were taken--a neighbor saw part of it and described the car as a
grey jeep or durango type--they (there were several persons involved) came
and went in about 15 minutes and either knew the house was empty or took a
chance but they were very efficient in locating jewelery and other
valuables. A neighbor called the police as the car sped onto Western
Avenue and headed east.

While the investigation by the Guilderland police is proceeding, please
help--your neighbors and yourselves need become more vigilant. We each
must do what we can by staying aware of what is happening around us--and
calling 911 when you suspect something wrong is occurring.

Since not all homes and businesses in McKownville will be receiving this
message please take the time to talk to your neighbors and tell them about
the burglary.

Thank you.

Don Reeb
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